
 
 

 

June 28, 2016 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
  Re: Advice Letter—Manti Telephone Company 
   Docket No. 16-046-T03 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 In accordance with R746-405 of the Public Service Commission’s Rules, Manti Telephone 
Company (“Manti”) hereby files the original and five (5) copies of the following 7th Revised Sheet 
No. 22, replacing 6th Revised Sheet No. 22 of Manti’s Local Tariff, Manti Telephone Company 
P.S.C. Utah No. 4.  The purpose of this filing is to clarify that Business (B-1) Access Line Service is 
subject to the UUSF Surcharge.  Manti’s previous Advice Letter filing (Docket No. 16-046-T02, 
filed June 15, 2016) inadvertently failed to update the UUSF surcharge as it applies to B-1 service.  

 
 Manti requests an effective date for this filing of June 1, 2016 to be consistent with the 
residential local rate (R-1) increase in Docket No. 16-046-T02 that also became effective June 1, 
2016.  If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
 Very truly yours, 

       

      Curt Huttsell, Ph.D. 

 
Enclosures 
cc:  Dallas Cox; Tami Hansen 


